From:

Sent:

22 January 2019 17:25

To:

hopson, lisa

Subject:

RE: Fort Luton application

Dear Lisa

Thank you for the information regarding the licensing application. My objection still stands for the following reason.

The internal area of Fort Luton is quite small. Unamplified music would suffice for all and sundry at an any function. Amplified music is designed to intensify the music volume levels, obviously so that those attendees outdoors can hear the music. We are in very close proximity to the venue and feel that this would affect our peace and quiet and be a public nuisance.

Kind Regards Ian Morris

---- hopson, lisa wrote ----

Good Afternoon,

For your information, please see application attached. The live and recorded music applied for is indoors only.

Kind Regards,

Lisa.

Lisa Hopson

Licensing Officer

Medway Council

Gun Wharf

Dock Road

Chatham

ME4 4TR

DX <u>140142</u> CHATHAM 8

lisa.hopson@medway.gov.uk <mailto: lisa.hopson@medway.gov.uk>

www.medway.gov.uk

Beat the winter blues with

Medway Switch & Save

A 100% impartial energy switching site.